
Parking and Locating the New TCFP Facility 
 
New office address: 4800 N. Lamar Blvd, Austin, TX 78756 
 
If you are on N. Lamar Blvd, you will want to turn into the entrance with the 4800-4900 
street numbers: 
 

 
 
That entrance is right here if looking on Google Maps: 
 

 
 
From there you want to drive up the driveway toward the circle, and then turn right at the 
circle, going about ¾ of the way around until you get to the entrance to the parking garage. 



 

  
 
This is a photo of the entrance to the parking garage: 
 

 
 



Once you enter the garage, take the second right (not the first). You will need to go up to 
either the 5th or 6th level which is public parking, and taking the second right will get you 
there. 
 

*If you miss the second right and go too far you will actually leave the correct 
parking garage and enter a different garage directly behind the first one. Just turn 
around, enter the correct garage once again, and then take the first left which will 
take you to the upper levels. 

 
To get to our building from the garage 
After parking on level 5 or 6 of the garage, make your way down to the garage entrance that 
you originally drove into. You will be approximately here: 
 

 
 
Walk to our building.  
 

 
 



It’s a tan, 3-story building which sits between Lamar Blvd and the white, 2-story building 
which houses the CC Rehabilitation Center. Here is a photo of the entrance: 
 

 
 
Commission meetings and advisory committee meetings will be held on the first floor, on 
the left-hand side of the atrium.  
 
TCFP offices are located on the third floor. Curriculum committee meetings will be held on 
the third floor.  
 
The executive offices are located in suite 340, and certification and testing staff are located 
in suite 370.  
 
 

 

Do not park in the visitor spots around the traffic circle unless you will only be visiting us for 
a short period of time (thirty minutes or less). Do not park there for commission meetings 
or for any other meetings – you must use the parking garage. Those spots are used by all the 
surrounding buildings and are reserved for short-term parking only. Thank you. 
 


